PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION REGULAR MEETING MINUTES NOVEMBER 5, 2018, 7:15 P.M.

TOWN HALL ANNEX CONFERENCE ROOM

PAGE 18-51

Present: Ken Edgar, Chairman; Don Saltzman, Vice Chairman; Jane Connolly, Sally Korsh, Harry Falber, Britta Lerner, Richard Wolf

Also Present: Jonathan Luiz, Town Administrator; Tracy Kulikowski, Land Use Director; members of the public

Digitally Recorded

7:19 p.m. Chairman Edgar called the meeting to order.

DISCUSSION: TOWN PLAN OF CONSERVATION AND DEVELOPMENT

The members reviewed and discussed the final draft of the 2018 Town Survey, which will be used in part to provide guidance to the Commission as it performs the update of the Town Plan. Mr. Luiz and Ms. Kulikowski joined the dialogue.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: OCTOBER 23, 2018

Hearing no comments, the Commission accepted the minutes of October 23, 2018.

OTHER BUSINESS:

Ms. Kulikowski distributed to the members a submittal by Ruth Glazer, Weston resident, listing questions she had that the Commission agreed to discuss at a future meeting.

Sally Korsh made a motion that the Commission adjourn the meeting. Seconded by Harry Falber. All in favor, the motion carried (7-0).

8:51 p.m. Meeting adjourned

Submitted by: AnnMarie Fontana, Administrative Assistant